EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott

From: Hannah Elliott

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:38 AM
To: John Eisler

Subject: FW: Solar Farm on 126
Hannah Elliott

Associate Planner

Phone: (541) 447-3211 ext 243

Address: 300 NE 3rd Rm 12, Prineville, OR 97754
Website: https://co.crook.or.us/

From: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:36 AM

To: Hannah Elliott <Hannah.Elliott@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: FW: Solar Farm on 126

From: Mary Herald <mary.herald@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:11 AM

To: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: Solar Farm on 126

Typically, | don’t care what someone does on their own property no matter how unsightly.. However, the way the solar
panels sit on the solar farm in Powell Butte, is creating a driving hazard. When traveling east on 126 in the
afternoon/early evening, the reflection of the sun off the panels is blinding. The reflection is so bright that vision has a
dark spot until the optic nerve can recover from the intense light. Since the solar farm is on a curve that is already
known for its accidents, the added blinding reflection creates the potential for more accidents. If the panels could be
tilted a different way or screened off, it would be helpful. It comes down to potential expense to make adjustments or
the potential loss of life from an accident.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mary Herald

916-834-6438

Sent from my iPhone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments uniess you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



